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Monday 13th March 2023 
 
Dear Family 
 

Bikeability Update 
 
As you are aware Ormesby Village Junior School will be closed to some classes this Thursday 
due to action by members of the NEU teaching union. 
 
This has a knock on effect for the bikeability courses booked on that day.   We therefore propose 
the following adjustments so that everyone can still complete the course. 
 
Wednesday 15th and Thursday 16th March – 5LA will complete the course as they are 
unaffected by the closure and will be in school as normal. 
 
Friday 17th and Friday 24th March – 6SY will complete the course across two separate days. 
 
Wednesday 22nd and Thursday 23rd March – 6LN will complete the course as planned. 
 
We hope this will work out for everybody. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
 
Annette McMylor 
Deputy Headteacher – The Ormesby Village Schools Federation 
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